
CALLING ALL 4th FAMILIES
The 4th Grade Committee is requesting Baby Photos for the 2023-2024 Yearbook

Baby Photos Needed

PLEASE ONLY SUBMIT:
● One baby photo of your child
● Up to five photos of studying or family activities
● Include the child’s full name and their teacher’s name
● Submit photos by Friday, April 26, 2024
● Digital or scanned photosmay be uploaded to Pictavo -
BuyTheYearbook.com (school code # 720482)

● Digital or scanned photosmay also be emailed to
ptahawthorne@teaneckschools.org

Disclaimer:
All photos will be reviewed by the Yearbook Committee and
Mr. Jennette. Please note that not all photos will be used.

Any questions contact the 4th Grade Committee at the email listed above.
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